
Hi, 
 
I write in support of the BEIRG’s response document. 
 
The live events industry, which is a strong contributor to this Country’s balance of payments, has 
been treated with disregard over these frequency issues for too long.  
 
We were encouraged to invest in the 700 MHz range due to the previous clearance in the 600 and 
800 ranges. Now you're trying to take this range away from us as well. 
 
Financially this will be disastrous for many in our industry. Technically is will also create many 
problems in a field where frequency availability is tough already. 
 
Our industry relies heavily on radio equipment to provide entertainment supported with the 
latest technologies. 
 
If you want to go back to microphones with cables, you're going about it the right way. But 
you’ll risk losing the technical ability to provide top entertainment to the World like the 
Olympics closing ceremony! 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Yan Stile  
Director, the SSE Audio Group Ltd. 
skype yan.stile 
also on facebook (albeit rarely....) 
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